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I would like to protest the penalty assessment on the well completion 
report on the following wells: DJ Daniels #1-14, Nelson #2-14, Nelson 
#3-14, Williams #1-14, Williams #2-14. 

I feel this is an unfair penalty due to the fact even though the 
completion form was sent in before the deadline, the log was 
attached to the ACOl form. An email was sent to me stating it was 
reported incorrectly. The email stated I had 30 days to make the 
correction on the form. I was out of state for two weeks. When I 
returned, I received the email, corrected the mistake, and returned it 
on the KOLAR website on November 3, 2014. The State of Kansas 
approved the ACOl on November 4, 2014. I feel the penalty is harsh 
because I made a mistake, and was out of town for two weeks when 
the email arrived, however, I corrected the mistake as soon as I 
returned. 



Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Steve A. Becker 
A&A Well Services 


